

Dear Dale,
I hereby confirm that I am happy with both your Product and Backup Service.
We have seen a significant saving in Energy Consumption since the installation of the Ecowatt Wireless Card System in all our Guest Rooms throughout the Hotel. This has also had a positive impact on our Environmental Plan.
I will have no problem recommending you product to other interested parties.
Yours sincerely,
Paul Burr
Maintenance Manager

Sun Square Cape Town

Fax: 021 465 6648

Ph: 021 465 1311 ext 2025